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NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

First I would like to thank Vince for filling in for me at the last meeting.  I understand he did a great job.  (Suppose he’s our next 

President in training?) 

 
Bob Gaines did his usual  great job with the duck pin project.  I want to thank him and Richard for donating the proceeds from the cut 

outs and snacks to the club treasury.   

 

I sent the club contact information into the “Carving Magazine” so it will be included in the list of clubs in Texas. 

 

It’s time to start planning for this year’s Christmas Party.  I have tentatively reserved the same building as we had last year for 

Thursday, December 6th , from 6:30pm to 11:00pm.  Only two meetings left after this one so you need to be bringing in all those 

Christmas Ornaments you’ve been working on.   

 

Keep the chips flying, 

 
Tom 

DON’T FORGET ABOUT SHOW AND TELL 
 

SNACK VOLUNTEER:      Eddie Brook 
 

DOOR PRIZE WINNER LAST MONTH (AND HOST FOR THIS MONTH):      Jim Duncan 

 
2012  INSTRUCTOR LIST 

 
January – Tom Noller; February – Bernie Gajdica;   March – Bernie Gajdica; April – Dean Walden; May – Bob Case; June - Bill 

Wagoner;  July - Bob Gaines; August – Charley Garrison;  September – Gary Gaulden;  October – Vince Hale 

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST     
 

Some of you may already get Carving Magazine and know about Susan Alexander's “Let's Talk Carving” articles.  If you don’t get it, 

you can go to her blog and read all the past articles she’s written.  They contain a lot of good information relevant for beginner and 

intermediate carvers.    www.letstalkcarving.com 

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE AUGUST 25
th

  MEETING?  
 

Charley Garrison has a great two for one project for us this month.  He is going to start with one of these classic figures and then we 

can move on to the second as we have time. 

 

    



 

 

                         
 

Strange looking duck hunters     Is that our instuctor napping? 

 

     
 

Who says we don’t have fun?    Those guys on the end don’t look like Seniors! 

 

     
 

GREAT SHOW AND TELL!!! 


